
Hi!  My name is Patrick Riggs 

and I am excited to be the 

new Site Director here at 

Comanche!  I had the pleasure 

of working with some of you 

at the CC Summer Fun Camp 

and can’t wait to meet 

everyone.  My staff and I are 

very much looking forward to 

working with all of you to 

maintain this incredible 

community and create new 

and wonderful memories! 
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WELCOME BACK!! 

Your 2018 Staff Line-Up: 

 

Samantha Vigil joined Children’s 

Choice in September of 2015. She has an 

Associate’s Degree in Sociology and 

Criminology.  She enjoys fishing, skiing, 

playing basketball, and being outside in 

her free time.   

Margaux Lopez joined Children’s 

Choice in September of 2014. She 

enjoys painting and drawing, as well as 

participating in a local Women’s Rights 

group. 
Shyla Patterson 

joined the Children’s 

Choice team in 

February of 2017. 

She is currently 

pursuing a degree in 

Nursing from UNM. 

Kenneth Ives joined Children’s Choice 

in March of 2016. He likes working with 

kids because it is rewarding to see them 

accomplish their goals. 

Savanna Montoya 

joined Children’s 

Choice in February of 

2017. She has enjoyed 

volunteering with 

different summer 

programs prior to 

joining the Children’s 

Choice team.  

Dennis D’Orazio joined Children’s 

Choice in September of 2017. He is 

currently pursuing a degree in 

Elementary Education at UNM. 

**ENRICHMENT CLASSES BEGIN 9/17! Registration for these 
classes will open on August 24th and will close on September 3rd. 

Monday- Cooking (K-2) & Sports (3-5) 

Tuesday- Art (K-5) & Lego (K-2) & Kind Kids (K-5) 

Wednesday- Theatre (3-5) & Science (K-2) 

Thursday- Sports (K-2) & Cooking (3-5) 

Friday- Games (K-3) & Student Council (4-5) 

 

 



 


